
PUBLIC NOTICE - PUBLIC HEARING POSTPONEMENT 

 

Application for Solid Waste Transfer Station and Recycling Center 

Republic Services of Kentucky, LLC  

Agency Interest No. 162209 / Application Activity No. ARP20190002 

 

The Energy and Environment Cabinet, Division of Waste Management, Solid Waste Branch 

(Division) has postponed the public hearing originally scheduled for July 22, 2019 at the Scott 

County High School, 1080 Cardinal Dr, Georgetown, KY 40324 at the request of the applicant, 

Republic Services of Kentucky, LLC (Republic), and others initially requesting a hearing.  Unless 

the application is withdrawn by Republic, the Division intends to schedule a hearing in the future. 

If another hearing is scheduled, additional information regarding the time and location will be 

forthcoming.   

 

At this time, the Division has not made a final determination regarding the application referenced 

above proposing a new transfer station and recycling center at 1949 Lexington Rd, Georgetown, 

Kentucky 40324. 

 

Anyone wishing to make written comments on this application may submit them in writing to 

Danny Anderson, Branch Manager, Solid Waste Branch, Division of Waste Management, 300 

Sower Blvd., 2nd Floor, Frankfort, KY 40601, no later than the close of business on August 5, 

2019, the end of the 30-day public comment period.  Please reference Agency Interest No. 162209 

and Application No. ARP20190002 on any correspondence.  If another hearing is scheduled, the 

comment period may be extended. For questions pertaining to the solid waste permitting process 

or questions specific to this permitting action, please contact Jamie Nielsen at (502) 782-6426.  

 

The Cabinet does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, sexual 

orientation or gender identity, ancestry, age, disability, or veteran status.  The Cabinet provides, 

on request, reasonable accommodations necessary to afford individuals with a disability an equal 

opportunity to participate in all services, programs and activities.  Publication of this notice is 

pursuant to 401 KAR 47:110 and 401 KAR 47:140. 


